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  A Red Trip: No late payments will be accepted as pre-booking is required. The deadline for      
payment is final. 

 
 

Our Ref: Y2 Conkers 25 
 
4th March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 
As part of our science curriculum, focussing on habitats and food chains, we would like to take the children to 
Conkers, which is set on the edge of the National Forest and has lots of fun activities to take part in.  
 
The trip will take place on Tuesday 10th  June 2025. We will be leaving school at 9.00 am and will return by the 
end of the school day. The children are required to wear school uniform but they will also need appropriate 
footwear for moving around the centre. As we will be outside for the majority of the day and the British weather 
is highly unpredictable, please ensure you provide children with any additional items they may need, for example, 
hats and suncream or raincoats! 
 
As children are now having the Universal School Meal, we will be providing each child with a packed lunch.  
However, if you wish to provide your child with their own packed lunch, you may do so (please note no nuts, fizzy 
drinks and glass bottles). 
 
The cost for this visit is £14.55 per child and this covers transport and entry to the centre. If you are entitled to 

Pupil Premium please consent using our School Gateway app. If the voluntary contributions do not cover the cost 
of the visit, it may have to be cancelled. If you are unable to pay for this trip, please book an appointment to 
speak to a member of the Senior Leadership Team. No pupil will be excluded from a trip on the grounds of an 
inability to pay. If no payment is received and no contact is made with a member of the Senior Leadership Team 
then your child will not be permitted to attend the trip.  
 
                      If you would like your child to attend this trip, please pay online by Tuesday 20th May 2025. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 2 Teachers 
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